
 
 
 
January 21, 2021 
 
 
TO: British Columbia Securities Commission (Principal Regulator) 
 Alberta Securities Commission 
 Ontario Securities Commission 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames: 
 
Re: Gold Hunter Resources Inc. (the “Company”) 
 Initial Public Offering 
 
I, Carolyn K. Hudek, P. Geo., formerly of Clark Exploration and Consulting Inc., consent to the 
public filing of the technical report titled “Technical Report on the Cameron Lake East Property, 
Kenora Mining Division, Northwestern Ontario” dated November 2, 2020 (the “Report”) by the 
Company.  I also consent to the use of extracts from or a summary of the Report in the Prospectus 
dated January 21, 2021 (the “Prospectus”) of the Company.  
 
I certify that I have read the Prospectus being filed by the Company and that it fairly and accurately 
represents the information in the sections of the Report for which I am responsible.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
CLARK EXPLORATION AND CONSULTING INC. 
 
 
s/ “Carolyn K. Hudek”  
Carolyn K. Hudek, P. Geo, 
 


